
 
22 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 6 Trip to Hautbois Activity Centre, Friday 17 June 2022 

We are delighted to inform you that we are planning a trip to Hautbois Activity Centre on 

Friday 17 June 2022.  This will be for Year 6 children from Preston Primary School and 

Saxlingham Primary School. 

We will depart from both schools at approximately 10am and travel to and from Hautbois by 

coach.  During the day, we have planned an exciting program of activities which will include 

kayaking, crate stacking and orienteering. 

The children will need to wear the following clothing: 

 Shorts (must be longer than mid-thigh) 

 T-shirt (no vest tops or cropped tops) 

 Swimming costume/shorts 

 Sturdy trainers (no open-toed or open-backed shoes) 

 Cap or sunhat 
 

Please bring the following items: 

 a full change of clothes including underwear 

 towel  

 spare trainers (wet shoes can be worn if you have a pair) 

 a bag for wet clothes 

 packed lunch including snacks and additional drinks; 

 a water bottle;  

 a small rucksack to carry their belongings. 
 

Depending on the weather forecast, it may be necessary to apply sun cream before school.  

Please note that spending money is not required. 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please clearly indicate on the attached consent 

form whether you wish to order a school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed 

lunch from home.   

 

 

 

 

Preston CE VC Primary School 

Henry Preston Road, Tasburgh, NR15 INU            
01508 470454  office@tasburgh.norfolk.sch.uk 

Saxlingham Nethergate CE VC Primary School 

Church Hill, Saxlingham Nethergate, NR15 1TD    

01508 499271  office@saxlingham.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Mr. Matthew Walker 

Tas Valley Church Schools Federation 

mailto:office@tasburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
mailto:office@saxlingham.norfolk.sch.uk


To cover the cost of admission, activities and transport, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £34.00 per child.  Whilst no pupil will be omitted from the visit because they 

do not pay in full, costings are based on the school receiving a contribution from every 

participating pupil.  If we receive insufficient contributions, the visit may not be able to go 

ahead.  Our preferred payment method for this trip is cash or a cheque, made payable to 

Saxlingham School Fund or Preston Primary School.   

We will be returning to school by 6pm.  We are planning to organise some further 

activities/games into the evening and to order some takeaway food for the children.  Further 

information and costings will be provided nearer the time.  

Please collect your child from Preston Primary School at 8pm. 

If you would like your child to take part, then please complete the form overleaf and return to 

the school office by Friday 6th May 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr M. Walker 
 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

          

 

 

  


